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EUCOLD 

LETTER OF THE PRESIDENT 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

Dear Member of EUCOLD,  

I would like to draw your attention to three major events for dams in Europe, which will take place 
from 30 September to 4 October 2019 in Chania, Crete. 

 Monday 30 Sept-Tuesday 1 October: The Seminar "Flood management, spillway design and 
public safety" is intended for all those who are concerned about the safety of dams and power 
stations in operation. Register here for the event. 
 

 
 

 Monday 30 Sept-Tuesday 1 October: the Mediterranean Workshop of the EU-funded project 
HYDROPOWER EUROPE is a first EU event to anticipate changes in the operation of dams 
in the service of the new European power system and all other water uses. Register here for 

the event.  

 

 Wednesday 2- Friday 4 October: 11th ICOLD European Club Symposium, "The future of 
Dams in Europe: Prospects and Challenges in a changing environment" is a unique 
opportunity to develop our knowledge in the fields of: dam engineering, dam safety, climate 
change perspective, European directives and management of infrastructures, training our 
young engineers and creating a knowledge network at European level. Register here for the 
event. 

I would be delighted to meet you there. 

With my best regards, 

Dr. J-J Fry 

 

https://globalevents.eventsair.com/icold2019/register/Site/Register
https://consultation.hydropower-europe.eu/participant-area/mediterranean-regional-workshop/
https://www.eurcold2019.com/registration
https://www.eurcold2019.com/registration

